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Having just completed Oregon Wine Month, it should be obvious that this measure 

needs to be voted down.  With all the options travelers have, regardless of special 

interest (outdoors, wine, beaches, history), increasing our hotel taxes will be a check-

mark in the "cons" column for Oregon.  Stop increasing taxes; instead, tighten belts 

and practice some fiscal responsibility. 


